
We’ve made it to week 5 of lockdown! Following 

the government annoucement last week, we 

know the earliest school will re-open as a school 

again is Monday 8 March. Please continue to look 

after yourselves. These are challenging times for 

everyone. 

This week is Children’s Mental Health Awareness 

week, and Miss Cooksey has put together a ‘How 

am I feeling?’ workbook for our children to use. A 

copy of this booklet is available for you to 

download on ‘The Nest’ page on the school 

website. https://www.poplarfarmsch-

cit.co.uk/web/the_nest/504868 We hope you 

find it useful. 

I’ve also added a copy of the February ‘Action for 

Happiness’ calendar on the newsletter as well. 

These include daily small actions, and this month 

the actions are about being a friend to others. 

I hope you all continue to stay safe at home. If 

any of you need anything please send a message 

on Class Dojo to the appropriate member of staff. 

We will endeavour to reply to your messages as 

quickly as we can during working hours.  

Mrs Hodson 

 

Free School Meals 

If your child is eligible for Free School Meals (this 

is different to the Universal Infant Free School 

Meals for every child in EYFS, Y1 & Y2) you will 

receive a £15 voucher to spend in a supermarket 

every week during school closure. 

If you think you might be eligible for free school 

meals, please use the following link to apply: 

https://www.gov.uk/apply-free-school-meals 

Childcare bookings 

You will receive a booking link for the following 

week on a Wednesday, and the link closes at 8pm 

on a Thursday. Please ensure you book during 

this time, as registers are finalised on a Friday.  

In line with the government guidance, school will 

be closed over half term. If you are due to work 

over half term, you will need to arrange 

alternative childcare.  

Recent scientific advice shows that children and 

adults are at greater risk of transmission in group 

and crowd situations, so please only book a 

childcare place when absolutely essential. 
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